
 
City of Port Colborne

Council Meeting Addendum
 

Date: Monday, February 22, 2021
Time: 6:30 pm
Location: Council Chambers, 3rd Floor, City Hall

66 Charlotte Street, Port Colborne
Pages

7. Staff Reports

7.1. Water Rescue During Wind Storm on November 15, 2020, 2021-59

*a. Delegation from Jaskaran Singh

7.2. MOU between the City of Port Colborne and Port Cares for an Affordable
Housing Development, 2021-54

*a. Delegation material from Melissa Bigford, resident 1



Melissa Bigford 
173 Chippawa Rd. 
Port Colborne, ON. 
L3K1T6 
289-836-8241 
 
February 16, 2021 
   
To:    Mayor and Members of Council, 
 
I am writing this letter in regards to Report #2021-54, that the MOU between the City of 
Port Colborne and Port Cares for an affordable housing development should not be 
approved until a decision on the Zoning By-law Amendment #D14-04-21 has been 
concluded.  Furthermore, that my concerns and questions from the public meeting be 
addressed before any further action is taken regarding the sale of Chestnut Park 
including the aforementioned MOU.   
It was the direction of council to not have questions directly answered at the public 
meeting, and that staff respond via email, in a FAQ section online and in the staff report 
due back to council sometime in early March. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Melissa Bigford 
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